
Delores G. Kelley, Chair SB 118
Brian J. Feldman, Vice Chair Supporting
3 East Miller Senate Office Building
Annapolis, MD 21401

Dear Chair Kelley, Vice Chair Feldman, and Members of the Finance Committee,

I think graduate assistants are underpaid in  a way that they have large burden of works but still
not enough resources to live a good life. Therefore, an increase in payscale would help the
graduate assistants improve their quality of life and hence their academic performance.

Sincerely,

Anonymous
Graduate Assistant
University of Maryland, College Park
3409 tulane drive, hyatsville, MARYLAND 20783
bibekbhattachan2017@gmail.com


